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Dear Sir / Madam,

Re: Radio Industry Inquiry - Submission

I refer to your letter dated 25™ September, 2000 concerning the abovementioned matter in
which you had invited submissions to the inquiry by the closing date of 27" October, 2000.

This matter was considered by the Council, at its meeting on the 10" October, 2000 when it
was resolved that a submission be made in respect to diminished radio reception in the
Oberon Council area.

While Oberon appears to be serviced well by a considerable array of local and regional radio
stations, it has been noted that the signal strength being received from radio transmission
sites appears to be diminishing and some radio stations which previously could be received
without too much difficulty, are now being lost in terms of reception.

It is difficult to know what the reason is for this but it certainly needs to be investigated and
the matter is submitted to your inquiry for appropriate action.

Yours faithfully,

Bru¢

tzpatrick
ENERAL MANAGER
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